
Mark Brown is selected as a
council candidate

Mark Brown has confirmed to The Edinburgh Reporter that he has
been  selected  a  Scottish  Conservative  Candidate  for  next
year’s City of Edinburgh Council election in the DrumBrae /
Gyle ward.

Well done Mark – we look forward to hearing from you about
your campaign.

Have  you  been  selected  as  a  candidate  in  the  upcoming
elections?  Well  do  tell  us  about  it!
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